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3rd December 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

It’s that time of year again! Christmas is nearly upon us and all around the 

school, choirs are practicing, nativities and concerts are coming together and 

the children and teachers are preparing for a whole school project on ‘Frozen 

Planet’.  

 

It is always lovely to see children start to wear Christmas accessories, and 

children are more than welcome to wear them on the day of the Christmas 

Dinner, December 11th and for the last three days of term. The last day for all, 

December 18th, when the children finish at 2pm, will also be ‘Christmas 

Jumper’ Day, where the school will be raising money for ‘Save The Children’.  

I would ask that children stay in their normal school uniforms, looking as smart 

as ever, up until the last three days, with the exception of Christmas Dinner 

Day.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr A Moir 

Headteacher 
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